Our Sponsored 5000km



Dear Parent/Guardian.

To celebrate and encourage our love of being active and reducing our impact on the planet, we will be walking/running a total distance of 5000km as a school between 8th February and 24th March. Children will be measuring the distance they have travelled in class and can record large distances they have travelled outside of school-as long as it is by either bike or foot.

Please support our sponsored 5000k so that we can raise money for our chosen environmental charities and our local community.

Name	Address and contact details	Donation	Amount Collected	Total

Please return sponsorship money to the school by 31st March 2023.

Name	Address and contact details	Donation	Amount Collected	Total